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Don’t Eat Your Heart Out

Vermont Cares Swings

" Vermont Cares swings into March
with a swing dance, dessert recep-
tion and live and silent auction on
March 8 (International Women's
Day). The gathering will be held at
the Inn at Essex (7 — 11 pm) and a
seat at the table (or a space on the
dance floor) costs $15 per person
(or ten tickets for $120). Don’t know
how to swing — dance, that is? Not
to worry! You can pick up a lesson
that night from Brandy Anderson
and Rebecca Guy. All proceeds
benefit the HIV/AIDS prevention
and support programs of Vermont
Cares, of course.

“Don’t Eat Your Heart Out” is a won-
derful opportunity for people to cele-
brate together and to benefit the

AIDS Project of Southern Vermont. -

Thanksto many area restaurants,
this is an occasion for fun, food and

philanthropy. “Don’t Eat Your Heart

Out" just asks you to have a good
time!

Here’s how it works: on
Friday, February 14, grab your
sweetheart or get a group of friends
together and invite them to join you
for a festive meal at a participating
restaurant. In turn, participating
restaurants will donate a percent-

age of their proceeds to the AIDS
Project. You and the restaurants are
working together to support the
wonderful sense of community that

-symbolizes the AIDS Project. It's’

that simple — eat out and help out!

The list participating
restaurants is not complete at press
time, so call 802 254-8263 or go to
our web site:
AIDSProjectSouthernVermont.org to
get the complete list of participating
restaurants.

When you make your
reservations be sure to let the
restaurants know that you support
the AIDS Project of Southern
Vermont and are pleased that they

do too. Remember, “Don’t Eat Your
Heart Out!”

Second Chance for Grant
Writing Workshop

Samara Foundation is pleased to
announce its sixth- annual grantmak-
ing cycle. Samara’s 2003 grant
applications start with a Letter of
Intent due on March 3, 2003. Fuli
grant applications are requested
only after letters of intent have been
reviewed. For complete grant appli-
cation information, application forms
online, and a list of previous grants
awarded by Samara, go to
www.samarafoundation.org.

Samara will offer a gener-. . -

al grant writing workshop on

February 12, 2003 in Burlington at =

the R.U.1.2? Community Center
ter, call Ted at 860.6236 or email-.
ted@samarafoundation.org. This
session is offered at no charge!

Samara Scholarships

Samara Scholarships for Year 2003 :

will be processed through the
Vermont Student Assistance
Corporation (VSAC). Samara
Scholarships are listed in

VSAC's Scholarships (for >>>>
the College Year 2003-

P

~ from 6:30pm - 8:30pm. To pre- reglsj



